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Wednesday, 9th March 2022 
 

 
IMPORTANT UPDATE – Selective High School Placement Test 

 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
 
Please be advised the Selective High School Placement Test scheduled for Thursday 10 March 2022 has been 
delayed. 
 
With a large number of students affected by the flooding across NSW, The Department of Education NSW has 
rescheduled the test date to ensure no students are disadvantaged.  
 
The test has been rescheduled to Thursday 31 March 2022. We will provide you with further details when 
they are received from the Department’s High Performing Students Team. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Justine Williams 
Principal 


